The College of New Jersey

Steering Committee

October 18, 2006
Minutes

Present:       
Susan Albertine, Dana Brown, Nancy Freudenthal, Larry Gage, Katie Hynes, Beverly Kalinowski, Steve Klug, Stuart Koch, John Landreau, Matt Middleton
I. Approval of Minutes

The minutes of 10/4/06 were approved.
II. Information/Updates

A. Charge to CPP regarding the Support Services for Students Committee (SSSC) Report
The charge regarding the SSSC report was sent as modified to CPP on 10/11/06. A copy of the final charge was shared with the Steering Committee.  
B. Invitation to Vice Chairs for Monthly Report
Vice Chairs of each standing committee will be invited to Steering’s November 1 meeting. 
C. Program Closures

Steering was updated on the status of the program closure recommendations being reviewed by CAP. CAP has requested that the School of Education provide more specific and complete documentation of their recommendations to the Departments, as well as their overall recommendation to CAP.
III. Action Items
A. Request for Scheduling Committee/Council – Draft Memo to SGA, Staff Senate, and Faculty Senate requesting Testimony
The request for testimony will be revised to indicate that we are specifically asking for concrete implementation suggestions, rather than asking for testimony regarding the creation of such a committee. A revised document will be sent to Steering members for comments and will then be forwarded to the three constituencies. 
B. Draft Charge to CAP on Final Exams and Reading Days
The charge will be modified to consolidate the list of questions in order to more effectively address the main issues. It will be sent to Steering members for comments and will then be forwarded to CAP. 
C. AAPC Membership Request – Steering Recommendation
The recommendation was approved and will be forwarded to the appropriate cabinet member. 
D. CPP Recommendation – Governance Charge to Committee on Planning and Priorities (CPP)
Steering members felt that it was not clear from the recommendations, or the current CPP charge, that the Governance charge is the cause of the issues stated about CPP’s work. A memo will be drafted from Steering to CPP in order to seek clarification regarding the nature of the changes. This memo will be on Steering’s next agenda for discussion. 
E. CPP Recommendation – Planning Councils
Steering felt that this recommendation did not fully address the role of planning councils and was primarily aimed at membership concerns. A memo will be drafted to CPP requesting that they provide a rationale for all changes recommended. 
